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Dear  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Request Reference CA130 

With reference to your request for information received on 18 July 2021 reference CA130 

please find the response provided below.  

 

Question: 

£204,000---Your Chief Executives salary.Could you tell me who comes up with this figure-
?.And how you can justify a salary above the Uk Prime ministers ,for what is a glorified 
,council. 
 

Answer: 

All decisions related to the position of Chief Executive are made by the Cambridgeshire and 

Peterborough Combined Authority Employment Committee.  The discussions regarding this 

position took place at the meetings held on 27 January 2021 and 16 June 2021.   Below is a 

link to the Employment Committee page of the website:  

CMIS > Committees > Employment Committee 

 

Chapter 12 of the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority Constitution states 

the terms of reference of the Employment Committee.  Link to the Constitution is below:  

Cambs-Pboro-CA-Constitution-1.pdf (kinstacdn.com) 

 

I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received in 

relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should write 

to us via our contact us email address – contactus@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk 

or write a letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority, the 

Mayor’s Office, 72 Market Street, Ely, Cambs CB7 4LS within 40 days of the date of this e-

mail.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 

https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Committees/tabid/62/ctl/ViewCMIS_CommitteeDetails/mid/381/id/64/Default.aspx
https://mk0cpcamainsitehdbtm.kinstacdn.com/wp-content/uploads/documents/key-documents/constitution/Cambs-Pboro-CA-Constitution-1.pdf


2 
 

The Mayor’s Office 
72 Market Street 

Ely 
Cambs 

CB7 4LS 

be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via their website:  https://ico.org.uk/ 

Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the 

internal review process has been completed.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Sue Hall 

Governance Assistant 
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